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SEATTLE SCHOOL DISTRICT GC/CM PROJECT 
– JOHN MUIR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL EARLY LEARNING ADDITION & 
MISCELLANEOUS IMPROVEMENTS 
 
1. What is your process for reviewing bid packages etc. to ensure they are fair and do not have 

convoluted packages making it difficult for small subs etc. to have opportunities to bid. 

• SPS will review the GC/CM contractor’s proposed bid packages to ensure fair competition 
and that established minority, women, small and disadvantaged business goals are being 
met.  SPS recognizes that the size and scope of the bid packages is an important 
consideration as large or convoluted bid packages will not position SPS to achieve its 
identified project W/MBE goals.  

 
 


